June 20, 1977

Mrs. Aram Papazian
6 Oxford Street
Portland, Maine 04101
Dear Mrs. Papazian:

We qratefully acknowledge your generous donation of $100.00
(one hundred dollars) which you kindly gave to St. Vartan Arme-
nian Cathedral for a requiem service in memory of the late Aram
Papazian, Asadour Boghosian and Hemavak Proodian. The requiem
service was held on Sunday, June 19, 1977.

Receipt No0.26999 is enclosed herewith.

May the Lord rest their souls in everlasting peace.

With prayers.

Bishop Zaven Chinchinian
Canon Sacrist

Enclosure



